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January 29, 1934

Dear Mr. Codper: =

"~ This will serve as posiﬁive verification of your
reception of our programs on Thursday, January 25,
1934 at 7:15 A.lM. E.S.T.

Thank you for your interest and accept our wishes
for your further success as a DX'r.

Cordially yours,
Foulkrod Radio Engineering Co., Inc.
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E. Douglass Hibbs(zere)
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